
Traditional Worship 
8 a.m.

Contemporary Worship
9:15 a.m.

Sunday School Classes 
9:00 a.m.

St. John United Church of Christ
301 S. Market Street

New Athens, Illinois 62264

June 19, 2019

Office Phone
(618) 475-2947

Email
stjohnucc@att.net

Church Website
stjohnuccnewathens.com

Please join us for coffee, juice, and doughnuts 
in the foyer after worship.

Please remember to pray for these congregations, pastors, and 
friends:

Hospitalized:

James Engel             Memorial - Belleville
Betty Fullmer           Memorial East (Shiloh)
Kent Fullmer            Memorial East (Shiloh)

From the Illinois South Conference: 

United Church of Christ, O’Fallon
Rev. Dr. Martha Thierheimer, Pastor

St. Paul’s Ohlman
Rev. Dr. Steve Nance, Pastor

Members and friends of St.John’s:
Abigail, Daniel, William, Debbie and Eric Benedick
Sam, Laura, Jacob, Betsy and Ron Berger
Alex, Zachary, Bonnie and Paul Bickel
Henry, Hudson, Chelsea and Zachary Bergman
Kristin Bielke
Bobby, Brandi, Bob and Chris Bierman
Byron Birkner and Family
Diane Boschert and Family
Andrew, Isaballe, Nick and Crystal Bova
Denise Bova
Kaitlyn, Tyler, Kelly and Tim Brandenburger
Dennis and Georgia Breithaupt 
Lance, Alyssa and Nicole Brokering

Low-cost, Christian counseling is available through Family 
Care Ministries.  Contact Pastor Koch or the church offi  ce to 
schedule an appointment.  All inquiries are strictly confi dential. 

An off ering box is located at the rear of the sanctuary. 
If you’re visiting with us, please don’t feel obligated to give an 
off ering today. The off ering is for those who call St. John their 
church home.

The fl owers on the altar are given by the Vic and Lee 
Main in memory of family and loved ones.
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Sharing and Greeting

Passing the Peace

Opening Song
“Shine, Jesus, Shine”

Morning Prayer 
and Our Lord’s Prayer

Scripture Reading  
Romans 4:20-25, 5:1-11

Song of Praise  
“Let It Rain” 
Crowder

The Message 
“This Grace In Which We Stand”

The Blessing

Closing Song   
“Let the Peace of Christ” 

After Service Music

MEMBERS OF “COMMON LIGHT”
Paul Bickel, Keyboard
Scott Gallagher, Percussion

Bob Koch, Pastor

Tarrah Vaupel, Student Pastor

Beth Buettner, Office Staff

Cindy Vogler, Director Christian Education

Steve Jackson, Director, “Common Lot” 

Melinda Milligan, Director, New Beginnings Daycare

Please fill out and tear off your 
Attendance/Prayer Concern slip before 
worship begins.  Pass it to the center aisle 
while the church calendar is being dis-
cussed. Our ushers will collect it there.

Pastor Koch is always available to help 
those seeking answers, comfort, or guid-
ance.  He is usually in his office all day 
Monday, and at various other times through-
out the week. If you'd like to see him, feel 
free to stop by, or call the church office at 
475-2947 to make an appointment.

New members  are welcome and received 
regularly here at St. John church. If you or 
someone you know is interested in  join-
ing our worshiping family, speak to Pastor 
Koch as you leave today, or check the ap-
propriate box on your attendance card.

If this is a Communion Sunday (generally 
the first Sunday of each month) we invite 
all Christians welcome at Christ's table in 
their own family of faith to join us here. 

We cordially invite all members and 
friends to participate in the on-going 
ministries of St. John church.  If you have 
any questions, feel free to contact our 
church office, which is open Monday 
through Friday, from 9 a.m. till Noon 
and 1 p.m. till 3 p.m. and staffed by Beth 
Buettner.

Children are always welcome in worship 
at St. John’s. Live closed circuit TV broad-
casts of our services are available in the 
foyer fellowship room, though, for parents 
who may decide that their child needs a 
break from worship temporarily.

Large print bulletins and hearing assis-
tance devices are available at the rear of 
the sanctuary.

Join your friends at St. John’s for lunch at the Eagle’s Nest in Addieville on June 23. 
Please sign up in the foyer so we can give them an accurate headcount. We’ll meet in 
Addieville at 11 am.

We’ll recognize graduates in our congregation during contemporary worship on June 
30. Please sign up in the foyer if you graduated this spring or summer! At the same 
service, we’ll also recognize and pray for the youth and chaperones leaving on their 
work trip to Louisville.

The Church Council is hoping to donate the contents of St. John’s choral library to area 
churches. Before they do, though, they are asking anyone interested to go through the 
music collection to grab whatever copies they might like.The music is stored on the back 
porch of St. John South, which will be unlocked Sunday mornings in June. (Enter through 
the parking lot door.)

Vacation Bible School will be held July 8 through 11. Please check the sign up display 
in the foyer to see how you can help!


